Wednesday, October 5, 2011

AZ 420 Evaluations 

2334 N Scottsdale Road 

Scottsdale, AZ 85257
Dear Sirs:

I get migraine headache and came by your offices on Thursday, Sept 29, 2011 around 3 pm to see if I could get a prescription or recommendation to use medical marijuana to cure my medical problems. 
I mainly came by because you have better prices then your competitors. I was told I could see the doctor for $50 compared to the $100 or $150 that other places charge.

The woman I spoke to didn’t give me her name but her initials were JRH or something close to that. 

She told me that according to the Arizona government regulations that sick people are not allowed get a medical marijuana prescription or recommendation, unless they have a government issued driver’s license or identification card issued by the state of Arizona. 
I don’t have any complaints with the woman and she treated me real nice and in a professional manner. 

But I just want to send you this letter and have you confirm that this is indeed the laws of the state of Arizona, that sick people are not allowed to get a medical marijuana prescription or recommendation unless they have an Arizona driver’s license or identification card. Is that correct?

If that is true would it be possible for me to come back to office and see the doctor after this issued is resolved and pay the $50 price?

I suspect that I will end up filing a lawsuit in suing the state of Arizona over this issue. It sounds ridiculous that the state of Arizona has passed a law which denies medical treatment to people who don’t have a government issued photo Id.

Thanks

